Women in Science Bursary 2007

This year, the Zonta Club of Noosa “Women in Science” Bursary was awarded to Amanda Tunbridge of Coolum. Amanda is currently a student in the Graduate Diploma program in Integrated Coastal Zone Management. She has an undergraduate degree in Applied Science in Environmental Management.

In the past she has worked with the Dolphin Research Institute in Melbourne both on the Research Committee (CSIRO approved) and in the field. She has been involved in public education on wildlife regulations and protection of dolphin habitats in coastal Australia. She has also worked in vegetation management of native bushland and coastal areas and has been a volunteer at the Keith Turnbull Institute, working on research projects on the biological control of weeds in native ecosystems.

After completing her diploma, Amanda hopes to work with local governments in environmental planning and assessment to reduce the impacts and risks associated with climate-induced change on our society. 

It is with great pleasure the Zonta Club of Noosa awards the Women in Science Bursary to Amanda and we wish her all the best in her future studies and endeavours. We know she will continue to make a significant contribution to the protection of our environment and set a wonderful example to future students in this field of study.  
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